
 
Town Planning and Zoning 

Commission 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Planning 
and Zoning Commission meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, November 12, 2024 has been 
cancelled. The next meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Council Chambers at Town Hall, 275 Broad 
Street and virtually via Zoom. 
 
 
 
Dated this 7th day of November, 2024 
Jill Levine, Secretary 
Town Planning & Zoning Commission  

  


